Western Regional Integrated Health Authority

August 7, 2006

Dr. Kara Laing Leonard H. Bliss Murphy Cancer Centre 300 Prince Phillip Drive St. John's Newfoundland A1B 3V6

Dear Dr. Laing,

I received your phone message today on my return from vacation regarding the enclosed patient, who was seen in Clinic and has according to our hospital records been taking Tamoxifen. As you know, her ER was reported as negative. In our review of cases for retesting, she was not sent since she was seen at Clinic. It was my understanding at that time that she was retested there, however as I said in my previous letter, she was not in fact retested there. As per your instructions therefore, I will send her tissue for retesting to Mount Sinai, even though our hospital records indicate she has had Tamoxifen. I will forward the results when I have received them.

Thanks,

Paul R. Neil M.D.
Director of Pathology
Western Regional Integrated Health Authority
Corner Brook
NL
A2H 6J7